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PARLEMENT CITOYEN 
 

 

The Parliament  of the Wallonia-Bruxelles Federation (”WEF”) recently launched a 

partecipatory initiative called ”Citizen Parliament”, in charge of debating, 

exchanging ideas and offering its vision for the future of Europe. 

Citizens had the possibility to register to become a member of the Citizen 

Parliament before 9th June.  

94 people - the same number as the MPs elected in the Parliament -  will be 

selected randomly and contacted by the end of the month. 
 

The first working meeting will take place on Saturday July 1st, where participants will have the possibility to 

debate European issues with several experts. 

During the second working meeting, scheduled for Saturday September 23rd, the Citizen Parliament will discuss 

and adopt a resolution. 

The resolution will be addressed to the members of the Parliament of the Federation Wallonia-Bruxelles and will 

become topic of debate in a commission and during a plenary session. 

As the WEF explains, the project falls within the framework of the 60th anniversary of the Treaty of Rome. For this 

occasion, the European Commission recently presented a White Book on the Future of Europe, which aims at 

inspiring a wide debate on the topic. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information 

- e-mail: parlement.citoyen@pfwb.be 

- phone: 02 506 38 11 

 

https://ec.europa.eu/commission/sites/beta-political/files/white_paper_on_the_future_of_europe_en.pdf

